
Sheridan AllPrep Academy 
 

Board Report 

December 17, 2014 
 

Grade Level Enrollment Transfer/Withdraw Re-Enroll 

K 1 1 0 

1 4 0 0 

2 1 0 0 

3 2 0 0 

4 2 0 0 

5 3 1 0 

6 7 0 0 

7 8 1 1 

8 8 0 0 

9 11 1 0 

10 14 1  0 

11 11 6 0 

12 36 3 0 

Totals: 108 14 1 

 

 

Everything slows down in December.  Our enrollment only increased by two students.  

We do not have a lot of activities planned.  Students are looking forward to the holidays. 

 

We wish everyone in Sheridan a happy holiday season. 

 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Jesse Eisenschmidt, Principal 

Sheridan AllPrep Academy 


